
GREEN MOUNTAIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS - VACANCY

The soon to be organized Green Mountain Unified School District Board of Directors is seeking a

Cavendish Town resident interested in serving as a member.  The 4 Year Term of this position

runs  from  2017-2021.  Meeting  dates,  times  and  locations  will  be  determined  at  the

organizational meeting in September. Members may fulfill additional responsibilities.

Please submit a letter of interest to the Two Rivers Supervisory Union in care of:

Meg Alison Powden

TRSU Superintendent of Schools

609 VT Route 103 South

Ludlow, Vermont 05149

Please be prepared to attend the next regular scheduled School Board meeting on 

Tuesday, August 8, 2017 at Cavendish Town Elementary School.


